



THANK YOU LETTER

Dear Mr. Bašić,

I am writing to extend my deepest gratitude on behalf of the EU Mobility

Croatia team for receiving students from Poland

at Plovput d.o.o.,

on 12 March 2024 -24 March 2024

Your support in implementing our projects, kindness towards our students, as well as professionalism you taught them is indeed invaluable. The aim of our projects is to help knowledge exchange through enabling students from Poland to gain their experience in a professional setting and foreign and multicultural environment. We are happy to inform you that our students left Croatia with reinforced passion for their profession, new skills and knowledge they gained during their practice at Plovput d.o.o.,

We would be happy to work together again in the future and thank you once again for working with us.



